
 
ANNOUNCEMENTS  

 
September 22

nd
 & 23

rd
, 2018 

 

 
*********************************** 

 

The Fair Committee has scheduled meetings for volunteers who has signed on to work for our fair.  

The first meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, September 26
th

 and the second for Wednesday, October 

3
rd

 .  Both meetings are scheduled for 6:30pm in the Bishop Perry Center.    

All parishioners are encouraged to turn in monies for raffle books and dinner tickets by the deadline 

next Sunday Sept 30
th

.  Fish dinner and additional BBQ dinner tickets will be available for purchasing 

after each mass until Sept 30
th

.  This Sunday, Sept 23 will be the last day that fair packages will be 

issued out which consist of 2 dinner tickets and 1 raffle book.  Walk ins will be welcomed but not 

guaranteed a dinner.   Thanks to all who have turned in their fair package monies in advance and all 

donations.  They are greatly appreciated, and will help to cut expenses allowing us to have a more 

profitable fair. 

*********************************** 

 

 HOSPICE OF ACADIANA will be hosting a free 6-week workshop for those grieving the loss of 

loved ones Wednesdays: Oct 3
rd

, 10
th

, 17
th

, 24
th

, 31
st
 and Nov 7

th
, 2018 from 5:30pm — 6:30pm at 

Hospice of Acadiana, 2600 Johnston Street. The theme for the workshop is “Transitions Through 

Grief.” Topics will include common grief reactions, the impact of loss and self-care.    Please RSVP to 

the phone number listed in today’s bulletin. 
  

*********************************** 

 

The BLACK WOMEN’S CONFERENCE sponsored by the Black women of the Diocese of 

Lafayette has changed its venue for the conference scheduled on Saturday, October 20
th

.  The 

conference will be held at Our Lady Queen of Peace, in Lafayette rather then at St. Genevieve Middle 

School cafetorium.  Registration fee is still $30 which includes breakfast, lunch and a t-shirt and is due 

by October 1
st
.   

 
*********************************** 

 

The Patients Advocate Center for UMC and Lafayette General Medical Center is sponsoring a Pink 

Prayer Brunch on Saturday, October 27
th

, 2018 in the Bishop Perry Learning Center.  Doors open at 

8:30am.  Tickets are $5 Each.  You will enjoy a delicious brunch, spiritual engagement, guest speakers, 

diabetes education, health resources, and door prizes.  All donations benefit St. Joseph Catholic Church 

and St. Anthony Mission Chapel.  For more information, call (337) 261-8553. 

  
This concludes our announcements 

 

 Please refer to today’s bulletin for additional information 


